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	Wishing You All a Safe & Happy Holiday

Wishing you a safe and happy holiday! I look forward to renewing our commitment to excellence in the New Year.
CEO Board Box

Investment Transactions for Month End November
During the month, investment purchases totaled $450.0 million, and investment sales totaled $27.6 million, including interest. In addition, no call options were exercised against the portfolio in November. Our short and intermediate investment portfolios, valued at market plus accrued income, totaled $1.474 billion as of November 30, 2009 versus $1.566 billion as of October 31, 2009.
Upcoming CEO Meetings & Events

Next week, in addition to celebrating the New Year 2010, I will be participating in the 2010 Tournament of Roses Metro Gold Service Press Event with Directors Huizar and Fasana. I will also be taking part in an interview with LA Magazine and attending a meeting on SB 375.
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